
FUTURE EVENTS (2)
CONFERENCES IN 2014

Turin Workshop: September 2014

! An international Shroud Workshop entitled “Advances in the 
Turin Shroud Investigation,” organised by the Department of Electrical 
and Information Engineering of the University of Bari, and co-sponsored 
by the Institute of Electrical and Electronics Engineers (Italy) and the 
Centro Internazionale di Sindonologia, is scheduled for the 4 & 5 
September 2014, at the University of Bari. Papers are currently being 
sought, and some further details are available on the workshop website: 

http://dee.poliba.it/atsi2014/index.htm

St Louis Conference: October 2014

! An international Shroud Conference entitled "Shroud of Turin: The 
Controversial Intersection of Faith and Science," co-sponsored by 
Resurrection of the Shroud Foundation and the Salt River Production 
Group is scheduled for 9 - 12 October 2014, at the Drury Plaza Inn, 
Chesterfield, Missouri. The conference will begin on Thursday evening 
October 9th and end at noon on Sunday October 12th. Monday, October 
13th is the Columbus Day holiday. The conference will be attended by 
Prof. Bruno Barberis, Director of the International Center of Sindonology 
in Turin, and several members of the Shroud of Turin Research Project 
(STURP). Many other scientists and Shroud researchers are expected to 
attend. Papers on any major aspect of Sindonology are being sought, and 
full details can be found on the conference website:

http://shroud.wikispaces.com/St.+Louis+Conference+2014
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Shroud of Turin...  
True or False?

Is this really 
the Image 
of Jesus 
Christ on 
his burial 
shroud? 
A question 
which has 
intrigued 
many over 
hundreds  
of years.

Price: 
£10.00 (£8.00 Concessions)
Includes wine, soft drinks, snacks. 

David Rolfe, BAFTA award-winning Director of the film The Silent Witness, will 
show clips from the film and lead a discussion on this remarkable winding-sheet. 
Date:  Friday May 16th 2014      Time: 7.00 p.m.
Place: Gulbenkian Cinema, University of Kent, Canterbury, CT2 7NB (Free parking)
Tickets and Info: Available from New Year 01227 769075 or www.thegulbenkian.co.uk 

FUTURE EVENTS (3)
DAVID ROLFE AT CANTERBURY
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